

MINUTES	Wed 10/5/2011 1600 ROOM: Mr. Tan's office, SHAPE MS/HS
MEETING CALLED BY	Mr David Tran
TYPE OF MEETING	Welcome and introduction of new members
NOTE TAKER	Mr. John DuBose
ATTENDEES	3 Parents <u>Jill Belarmino</u> <u>Carol Kulmayer</u> <u>Dorothea Thompson</u> 3 teachers <u>Todd Mitchell</u> <u>Tom Mosesso</u> _1 Chairperson <u>John DuBose</u> 1 FRS teacher <u>Lorayne Johansen</u> 1 Admin <u>Mr. Tran, Principal</u> <u>Dr. Warner, Assistant principal</u>

Agenda topics

October Minutes

Approved _____, second _____. Passed passes as submitted.

TOPIC: _present names of members_ **PRESENTED BY:** _____

DISCUSSION	1 student <u>Noah Smith</u> 3 Parents <u>Jill Belarmino</u> <u>Carol Kulmayer</u> <u>Dorothea Thompson</u> 3 teachers <u>Todd Mitchell</u> <u>Tom Mosesso</u> <u>Shawn Whitehurst</u> 1 SLO <u>Mrs. Troxell</u> 1 Chairperson <u>John DuBose</u> 1 FRS teacher <u>Lorayne Johansen</u> 1 Admin
-------------------	--

	<u>Mr. Tran</u>
CONCLUSIONS	

TOPIC: PRINCIPAL'S REPORT

PRESENTED BY: D. TRAN

DISCUSSION	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Presented DoDEA SAC power point to members 2. Addresses DoDEA's attendance policy. Explains briefly new policy and policy letter. 3. 4. 	
CONCLUSIONS	No action needed	
ACTION ITEMS	PERSON RESPONSIBLE	DEADLINE
	N/A	N/A

TOPIC: OLD BUSINESS

PRESENTED BY: _____

DISCUSSION	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 5. End of year report for SY 2010-2011 presented to members 6. 7. 8. 	
CONCLUSIONS	Members will review report	
ACTION ITEMS	PERSON RESPONSIBLE	DEADLINE

TOPIC: NEW BUSINESS

PRESENTED BY: _____

DISCUSSION	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Member Addresses Division II standing of SAHS 2. Mr. Tran informed members the BE and GE schools will not 	
-------------------	---	--

	<p>participate in sports .</p> <p>3. After Nov 6th 2011 SAHS will be Division II</p> <p>4. Member addressed American Booster club and the need for announcement to be sent out to the community</p> <p>5. Mr. Tran addressed that for 38+/- years classes have raised money for graduation seniors. 10th grade proposed seniors help out with fundraising.</p> <p>6. It was noted that there are other ways to fundraise that students can access.</p> <p>7. Question – Do we need to discuss community satisfaction and how SAC can impact</p> <p>8. How can teachers (faculty) take an active role in SAC.</p> <p>9. Noted communication has improved and is visible</p> <p>10. Question – How does community access SAC issues?</p> <p>11. Noted that parent and student section on school webpage has made a difference in a positive way.</p> <p>12. Positions of parent SAC members will be determined and addressed at next meeting.</p>
--	---

CONCLUSIONS	<p>#5- 30% for the freshman and 70% for the Sophomores</p> <p>#8 – web pages and webcast needed to inform teachers.</p> <p>#9 – Suggestion forms in office and on website.</p>
--------------------	--

ACTION ITEMS	PERSON RESPONSIBLE	DEADLINE

MEETING ADJOURNMENT BOARD	Mr. Tran call the meeting to a close at 1710
----------------------------------	--